Dear Fourth Grade Parents:

As a part of the Snoqualmie Elementary music curriculum, we will soon be learning to play the soprano recorder in music class.  If your child does not already have a recorder, purchasing one is fairly inexpensive.



To make it more convenient and more economical, we will be happy to order the recorders for you.  We will be ordering a recorder that comes with a storage case, cleaning rod, and fingering chart.  The price is $2.50.

You might consider buying two recorders so that your child may leave one recorder at school and one at home for practicing.  This way your child will not have to remember to bring the recorder back and forth.  When our unit is completed, we would like to continue using recorders throughout the rest of the year to supplement other lessons.


Please see the recorder information below, and read all of the options carefully to make sure that you get exactly what you want.  To help place the order, please return the detachable form to your child’s classroom teacher with a CHECK made payable to Snoqualmie Elementary by Friday, October 12, 2012.  We really need all the money by October 12 so that the recorder shipment will be in by the time we start our unit in November.

After we have begun our instructional unit on recorders, please encourage your child to practice!  Your child is responsible for bringing their recorder to every music class.



Helpful practice hints:

1. Cover all the holes tightly – leaks cause squeaks!

2. The left hand is placed above the right hand.

3. Blow gently with “warm” air.

4. Please label the recorder and its storage container with your child’s name.

Thanks for your continued support of your child’s creativity in music!

Musically yours,

Kristi George

SES Music Teacher

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

ALL STUDENTS PLEASE COMPLETE AND RETURN THE BOTTOM HALF OF THIS PAGE TO YOUR CLASSROOM TEACHER BY FRIDAY. OCTOBER 12, 2012!
.

Name_____________________________Classroom Teacher______________________
Parent/Guardian Signature__________________________________________________
____Yes, please order a recorder for my child at $2.50 each.  I am enclosing a check for $2.50 (please NO CASH) made out to Snoqualmie Elementary.
____ Yes, please order TWO recorders so that my child can leave one at school (recorders will be taken home at the end of the year).  I am enclosing a check for $5.00 (please NO CASH) made out to Snoqualmie Elementary.
____No, we do not need to order a recorder.  We will take full responsibility of furnishing an acceptable soprano recorder for our child.
_____We would like to borrow a recorder from Snoqualmie Elementary and understand that we will be returning it at the end of the school year or pay the full price of $2.50 for the recorder.

